
PUBLIC NOTICE OF CHANGE OF REGULAR MEETING DATE OF THE
 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE
 

SOUTHGATE WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICTS
 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the date of the Regular Meeting of the Board of 

Directors of the SOUTHGATE WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICTS originally scheduled for 

June 11, 2013 has been changed and will be held at 4p.m. on June 18, 2013 at 3722 East 

Orchard Road, Centennial, CO 80121, Colorado. 

DATED: June 3, 2013 SOUTHGATE WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICTS 

By: Paul Wiethorn. Secretary 


